
 
                        THOSE IN ATTENDANCE 
               WOOD COUNTY EMERGENCY COMMUNICATIONS INC 
                          September 3, 1991 
 
 
Meeting called to order by Ken Harris, WA8LLM/Unit 251, and Duane 
Jones, N8LDM/UNIT 260.  There were ?? members present 
 
Minutes from the August 6th meeting were read and approved 
 
The Treasure's report was read and approved. 
 
 
                          OLD BUSINESS 
There was a reminder of Volcano Days BINGO September 27th, 28th, and 
29th at Mountwood Park 
 
There was a reminder of the FEMA SARA Title III disaster drill to be 
held September 7th 
 
Ken Unit 251 wanted to thank those who helped with the antenna 
project at the EOC on August 31st and September 2nd.  Those helping 
were: Aaron Unit 276, Ken Unit 251, Duane Unit 260, and Bill Unit 283 
 
Work parties are still needed to help rebuild the communications 
trailer 
 
There was a reminder of the M/S 150 bike tour to be held September 
14th and 15th 
 
There was also a reminder of the Wood County Fire School that will 
be held September 21st and 22nd. 
 
 
 
                          NEW BUSINESS 
Ken Unit 251 reports that the Parkersburg Amateur Radio Klub will be 
starting a Amateur Radio Novice class on January 14th.  The classes 
will be held at the Red Cross Building on Market Street.  The classes 
will be every Tuesday a 6:30 p.m.  Anyone interested can contact any of 
the club members 
 
The annual ARRL Simulated Emergency Test is scheduled for October 
19th.  The State Office of Emergency will not be participating, but 
Wood County will be doing something. 
 
 
 
 


